
Reunion of German Foreign 

0
oMissionaries of 1975 

Hildegard Piepenburg 

23-24 September, 2017, Neumuhle Bad Camberg 



FIRST EVER MEETING OF 28 FOREIGN MISSIONARIES 
AND SPOUSES SHARING EXPERIENCES AFTER 42YEARS 

In April 1975, 80 German brothers and sisters were sent from Cam berg to Third World mission 
countries as pioneers. They were in their early 20ies or younger and had been in the church only a 
few months. In 20 I 5, True Mother gave them a special 40 year missionary award. 



Christian Hausmann greets the missionars on 
behalf of the German FFWPU. 

Christel Werner shares precious 
memories of meeting True Parents. 

Dieter Schmidt sent a video message from the CARP Workshop in Cyprus: 

,,Your faith and investment laid the foundation 
for today's success in those nations ... '' 



Laughing and crying, praying and thanking Heavenly 
Parents and True Parents for their protection in 
dangerous situations and circumstances. 

All should write down their 
stories for future generations. 



Cutting the thank-you cake from 
the German nation. 


